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Low Emission Vehicle Amendment

Marjorie Fersch <hisgraceeternal@yahoo.com>
Wed 11/16/2022 3:53 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Please stop the ban on gasoline powered vehicles.

Our state and country adhere to some of the most strict laws and rules for the ecology. More so than
most if not all in the world.

Yes, we care, we also need to keep a balance of life versus ecology.
So many of us are already finding it very difficult to manage, even before inflation kicked in.

May in Delaware find it financially draining if not impossible to purchase a vehicle, new or used, let
alone an electric vehicle. The cost for them us considerably more.

We hear from our politicians how much they care about everyone; however, their actions continue to
show otherwise.

They can afford what many of us cannot!

Please vote against a ban of any kind on gas powered vehicles and preserve Delaware's citizens ability
to provide for their families!

Marjorie Fersch

113 Center Court
19810
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